

		March 27, 2019
ATTENTION ALL TESTOSTERONE PATIENTS

Effective immediately Alexander Medical will no longer provide written or electronic prescriptions for Testosterone but will now dispense it directly from our office in the form of Testosterone kits. This change also applies to the Estrogen Blocker (Anastrozole).
The reason we have decided to make this change is due to the Insurance Companies making it increasingly difficult and time consuming for our staff to get Testosterone Pre-Approved (PA).
We appreciate you entrusting us with your Testosterone Management and apologize for any inconvenience this change may cause.

P.S. We will continue to honor current patients with Testosterone Prior Approvals until they expire.
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